

GALLERY HOURS

Friday & Saturday 11 a.m. to 4 p.m.
Sunday 1 p.m. to 5 p.m.
501 Highland Way, Hagerstown, Maryland 21740
Phone: (301) 797-2867
www.valleyartassoc.com
President's Office: 301-791-6719

April 2020

This newsletter deals with the current events due to the coronavirus panemic. It was just announced that President Trump is extending the voluntary national shutdown for a month through April $30^{\rm th}$ as sickness and death rise in the U.S . Following is a summary of an email that President Hal Mason sent out earlier.

Dear Members,

I have been reading the emails about what we should do as far as closure of the Mansion House, further meetings, and if we should allow any activities at the Mansion House. I thought I would weigh in on this. I believe that at this time, we do need to have an openended policy about all of these issues. We have no idea how long this crisis is going to last.

My take is that we have to follow the advice and mandates of the Governor and Health Officials. Having said that, I believe that the Mansion House should remain closed and only allow necessary entrance until such time as the Governor and Health Officials signal a return to normal operations in the State of Maryland. We are certainly not an essential business, and should follow the "social distancing" recommendations.

Artfully yours, Hal Mason